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NPS Future students  Last Tour Date for 202

Community annoucements

OSH Club

Community Sports

THE BUSINESS END OF SCHOOL LIFE

2023 First Aid Team

Our Proud Sponsor

Just a little reminder 

Our school gates are unlocked at 8.45am each morning to allow students to enter. 

The yard is not supervised before this time. 

 

Students can enter classrooms from 8.50am each day. The gates are locked again at 9.00am

when the bell goes. The gates are unlocked again at 3.20pm and are locked by 3.45pm.

Term 3

Mondays Assembly 9.10am

July - Prep 2024 Enrolments Forms completed and returned. 

Tuesday 15th August - District Athletics - Division Netball.

Monday 21st August 9am - Book Week Parade

Thursday 24th August - Prep Excursion, Museum of Play & Art

25th August - Wear it Purple Day

Saturday 26th August - Working Bee 12-3pm

Monday 28th August - Interschool Sports Gala Day 

Tuesday 29th August - 3/4 Incursion- Illustrator Ben Wood  ( Book Week)

Friday 1st September - Sports Colours Day

Thursday 7th September - Division Athletics

Dates to Remember
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7th September Indigenous Literacy Day

Wednesday 13th September 1.30pm - Kelly Sports Dance concert for parents.

Thursday 14th September - All day Production Rehearsal 

Thursday 14th September 6.30pm- Whole School Production,                                    

 (The Centre Ivanhoe-275 Heidelberg Rd, Ivanhoe)

Friday15th September - Final day of Term 3 - early dismissal 2.30pm

Term 4

Monday 2nd October - Term 4 begins

Monday 9th October  to Tuesday 10th October - Grade 1/2 Camp

Tuesday 24th October 9.30-10.15am- Prep 2024 Storytime session #1

Tuesday 31st October 9.30-10.15am- Prep 2024 Storytime session #2

Thursday 26th October - NPS Trivia Night at Welcome to Thornbury

Friday 27th October - National Teacher's Day

Curriculum Day- Monday 6th of November pupil free day

Tuesday 7th November Cup Day Holiday

Wednesday 8th November to Friday10th November - Grade 3/4 Camp

11th November -  Remembrance Day

Tuesday 14th November 7- 8pm - Prep 2024 Parent Information session

Tuesday 21st November 9.15  10.15am - First Prep 2024 Orientation session

Tuesday 28th November 9.15-10.15am - 2nd Prep 2024 Orientation session

Tuesday 5th December 9.15-10.15am -  3rd Prep 2024 Orientation session  Parent's

Invited for Information session

10th December - World Human Rights Day

Wednesday 20th December - Final day of Term 4 - Early dismissal 1.30pm Assembly

at 9am.

2024

Term 1 begins Tuesday 30th January 2024

Saturday 16th March - NPS Fete

Tuesday 19th March - Athletics Day (Back up date Tuesday 26th March)

Thursday 6 June 2024 - Parents Battle of the Bands at The Croxton Band room
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School Council and Sub Committee dates                                         

 

Wednesday 16th August           6pm - Finance Sub Committee meeting

                                                           7pm - Environment Sub Committee meeting

                                                           8pm - Community Sub Committee meeting

 

Wednesday 30th August           7pm - School Council meeting

 

Wednesday 11th October          6pm - Finance Sub Committee meeting

                                                           7pm -  Environment Sub Committee meeting

                                                           8 pm - Community Sub Committee meeting

      

Wednesday 25th October          7pm - School Council meeting

 

Wednesday 22nd November     online - Education Sub Committee meeting

 

Wednesday 29th November       6pm - Community Sub Committee meeting

                                                             7pm - Environment Sub Committee meeting

  

Monday 4th December                6pm - Finance Sub Committee meeting

 

Wednesday 6th December         7pm - School Council meeting
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Parent Opinion Survey 

Yes, that time of year has come around again. From Monday 7th August, through to Friday

8th September around 30% of our families will be randomly selected to participate in the

2023 Parent Opinion Survey. For those families who are randomly selected, we hope that you

take the time to participate so that we are able to gain an understanding of our community’s

views and help us shape decisions for the future. The survey doesn’t take too long to

complete and we would really appreciate if you could take the time to provide us with your

views. 

Book Week 

Book week commences next week, Monday the 21st August. The theme this year is “Read,

Grow, Inspire”. This year NPS celebrations will kick off with a parade to be held at 9:10am on

Monday 21st August on the 'top turf' - weather permitting.

 

Book Week is a wonderful opportunity for us to celebrate literature and foster a love of

reading in our students. Be as creative as you can, and we can’t wait to see our wonderful

school filled with book characters coming to life and chatter about literature at this event.  

Outdoor Furniture 

Have you noticed our new outdoor furniture?

 

We are excited to share some wonderful news with our school community! Thanks to the

incredible support of our dedicated parents, teachers, and students, the recent school

fundraising efforts have allowed us to purchase the new outdoor furniture. Your generous

contributions have allowed us to create a more comfortable and inviting outdoor space for

everyone to enjoy. With these new additions, we aim to provide a welcoming environment

where students can collaborate on projects or enjoy during their lunch breaks.

Greetings from Shaun
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We want to express our heartfelt gratitude to each and every one of you who contributed to

our fundraising initiatives. Your investment in our school not only enhances the physical

space but also the overall well-being and sense of community for all members.

 

We look forward to seeing our students utilise and enjoy this new outdoor furniture for years

to come!
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Northside Parents Battle of the Bands Update

We’re very excited to report back that our wonderful school community have successfully

raised $1,734 for our school’s music program! Money raised was through ticket sales to the

sold-out Parents Battle of the Bands event in June. 

 

The monies raised will go to support our music program and help with the purchase  of a set

of marimbas (wooden key xylophones for us not so musically minded folk)

 

The Parents Battle of the Bands events run across Melbourne (Northside/Southside) and

encourage school parents to come together to have fun and create music, all in the name of

fundraising for our school.

 

Following several years of isolation due to extended lockdowns, these events play a crucial

role in enhancing mental health and well-being by nurturing connections and cultivating a

community spirit.

 

So, SAVE THE DATE for the 2024 Northside Parents Battle:
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Thursday 6 June 2024

The Croxton Band room

 

A bigger venue next year means more capacity; more tickets sold=more $ for our school. 

(More details to follow in due course). 
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Members of Northcote Primary’s The Nits, Jason & Laura being presented with a LARGE

cheque marking NPS’ success. 

Being Sun Smart- 1st of September 

As the warm sunshine begins to embrace us, it is important to remember that with great

sunshine comes great responsibility. Yes, you guessed it right – it's time to talk about being

SunSmart! It might seem premature, however from  the 1st of Spetember the UV index

begins to increase, which means it is time to start wearing your hats outside at recess and

lunchtime and of course during PE. 

 

As we enjoy the outdoor activities and sunny days, let's ensure that we're taking the

necessary steps to protect ourselves from the sun's powerful rays. Remember, being

SunSmart is not just a choice – it's a commitment to our health and well-being. By practicing

SunSmart habits, we can enjoy the sun's warmth and beauty while safeguarding ourselves

from its harmful effects. So, let's all come together and make SunSafety a part of our daily

routine at Northcote Primary!

 

Why Be SunSmart? The sun is a great source of joy, warmth, and Vitamin D, but it also emits

ultraviolet (UV) rays that can damage our skin and eyes, leading to sunburn, premature aging,

and even skin cancer later in life. Remember, we can have fun under the sun while still

staying safe and healthy.

 

Slip, Slop, Slap, Seek, Slide: This catchy saying reminds us of the five key steps to SunSmart

protection.

 

Take Care,

 

Shaun.
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Prep 2024 Enrolments 

Letters of offers went out to our future Prep families and we have had a few very excited

email confirmations and even some in person confirmations!  To support next years Preps,

we have a number of special events planned for the remainder of the year to support their

transition to school process and get them ready for life at Northcote Primary.

 

If you are still hoping to enrol your child in 2024, there is still time - please visit our school

website, download and complete an enrolment form and send it in to the office as soon as

possible. If you have any questions about enrolments, you can also give Donna a call on (03)

94810009.

School Council 

Please be sure to check the page titled “School Council” to meet our Vice President Lucy

Sinclair and read about important upcoming events, exciting proposals and information
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school council wish to share with families. 

Parent Opinion Survey

Yes, that time of year has come around again. From Monday 7th August, through to Friday

8th September around 30% of our families will be randomly selected to participate in the

2023 Parent Opinion Survey. For those families who are randomly selected, we hope that you

take the time to participate so that we are able to gain an understanding of our community’s

views and help us shape decisions for the future. The survey does not take too long to

complete and we would really appreciate if you could take the time to provide us with your

feedback.

Movie Night 

A group of parents got together last Tuesday evening to witness yet another reckoning of

Mission Impossible from Tom Cruise, at the parent movie night. Whether a die hard fan or

just out for a bit of escapism, a good night was had by all and the event raised money for the

school. Thanks to Lucy and the Community sub-committee for the work put in to organise

this event. 

1/2 Swimming Program 

Our 1/2 swimming program finished up yesterday, and parents and carers can breath a sigh

of relief that you don't have to worry about trying to dry towels and bathers until Term 4 now

(Prep and Year 5/6 parents and carers- this is meant for you!).

 

While it has been a busy four weeks, everyone has done such a great job to make swimming

a real success. Thanks again to our army of parent volunteers who have helped make this

possible and again to Dale and our classroom teachers for their organisation and smooth

operation this year. 

 

Don't forget the Prep and Year 5/6 swimming program is scheduled to commence in Term 4

and we will communicate further information as those dates get closer. 

Term Overviews 

We have decided to include the Term 3 overviews once again in this issue of our newsletter,

just in case you didn't catch them in the last issue. Thanks you for those who passed on their
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feedback last fortnight, look out for Term 4 overviews in the first issue next term. 

 

 We have also updated our Specialist page with the Term 3 Italian overview and details about

the very exciting Dante Alighieri poster competition. These pages are called "What's

happening in..." be sure to click into those pages to see what our students will be learning

about. 

 

If you have any questions about how you can support your children at home, make sure

 you speak with your child's classroom teacher.

 

Take Care,

 

Shaun.

Book Week- Book Parade Monday
21st August 9am
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Division Netball report

By Zara T and Tahlia B

 

Not so long ago, on the 15th of August, the NPS Girls Netball Team battled it out against

other highly skilled teams from around the Northern Metropolitan Region. We tried our very

best and came out as the 5th best team in the area. 

 

We were challenged with 3 amazing teams. In the first game, we played against Diamond

Creek. They were an outstanding team and they beat us, 21 - 12, but it was a very good

experience to learn and improve our skills, as was the next game against Kismet Park. We

unfortunately lost this one too, but we had a whole lot of fun. After that we had one last game

to play against Carlton North. They were also an incredible team and we managed to beat

them, 15 - 7. 

 

We did an awesome job, considering we had 1 sub, 1 absent from an injury and 1 injured

 in-game.

 

Division Netball
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A proud parent's update on Division Netball 

 

The girls  were fantastic - highly competitive and committed to giving their best in each

game.  

Unfortunately, we had a general height disadvantage compared to some of our competition

and with no Francesca (injured) and only half an Adelle (somewhat injured but determined to

play), it made it a little harder than it could have been, had we had a fully fit team.

 

We played Glen Katherine in our first game and unfortunately lost to them, and then had

another loss to Kismet Park in our second game.  This meant that we played Carlton Primary

School in the playoffs, which we won convincingly - a great way to end the day!  Overall, the

girls finished a highly respectable 5th best in the Region 🙂 

 

While there was no support from NPS, the team was very lucky to have a huge cheer squad

made up of parents, grandparents and extended family members.

 

Jill ( parent of Zoe Byrnes)
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District Athletics report

By Edward and Annabel

 

On Tuesday we went to District Athletics. It was at the Coburg athletics track, the place we

go to on our regular athletics day. 

The way you get to district is by coming top, or close to top, at something on our school

athletics. You are allowed to compete in 2 events, 3 if you are in the relay team. You compete

with your gender and age level. 

Grade 1/2s and preps do not have an option to go to district, only 3/4s and 5/6s. If you come

first or second in an event you go through to Division, the next stage. After that is Regionals,

then State, then Nationals. During Dale’s time as P.E teacher, a few students have gone to

State a couple of times, but never Nationals. 

We saw a lot of talent, from the high speed 100 and 200 metre sprints to the slower paced

1500 metre jogs. We saw people throwing discuses and shot puts, jumping high and long.

And hop, step, jumping into victory. Even team based relays took place. 

About 25 kids from our school went, and a handful got through to the next round (Division).

That’s all and we’ll report back after Division.

District Athletics
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Dante Alighieri Poster
Competition
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A quick update from our Italian teacher, Gaynor.......

Italian Yrs 1,2,3 and 4 
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Ciao Parents,

Your children are busily working on their posters for the Dante Alighieri Society competition.

They have been busily putting together word lists and simple sentences based around the

theme ‘Under the Sea’ or in Italian ‘In fondo al mare.’

I’ve noticed that IMAX are showing a movie called ‘Under the Sea.’ I think if you have the

opportunity, this would be great for the children to see. Their interest in the topic is high. I am

so impressed with how well their Italian language learning has progressed which in turn

really facilitates their overall English Literacy. 

Please refer to the newsletter notice pertaining to the new deadline for payment of the small

entry fee and I strongly encourage you to enter your child in this prestigious competition.

NPS has a history of doing well in this competition.

Grazie molto,

Gaynor

On Friday 4 August 2023 we celebrated our Principal Team, Shaun Wells and Bale Micovski

with a mighty morning tea to acknowledge all their hard work. 

 

Our 5/6's gave thanks with a pre recorded tune to "jingle bell rock" singing their very own

lyrics, which was played over cake and nibbles- (many thanks Anita).

The Preps put in a great creative effort with their superhero cards and Amy's Prep and 3/4

Art class made a 'well wishes' poster for the staffroom.

Now more than ever, it is important to celebrate those people who support and contribute to

our children and their futures. 

Principal Day
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Hi everyone, my name is Lucy Sinclair and I’m the new Vice President of the School Council. I

like to think of myself as your Salina Meyer (VEEP)! I’ve got girl/boy twins (Everly and Harvey)

in grade one and I’m excited to be on the council this year. 

 

It’s my turn to report on the last school council meeting (26 July) for the school newsletter.

 

We covered a lot in the last meeting as we took part in mandatory Child Safety training,

which was interesting as it not only covered off the usual safety training but addressed a

large component on online child safety standards. It also touched on the importance of all

visitors needing to sign in. If you’re visiting the school - it’s vital that you sign in at the office.

This includes all grandparents, friends, carers and family members. If there is an incident at

the school, the office needs to know exactly who is on school grounds at all times. 

 

Council approved the Grade 1/2 camp risk assessments. The overnight camp at Mt Evelyn

(9 - 10 October) looks super fun!

NPS is getting a new bike shed! We approved and endorsed funds raised from the 2023

fete for the bike shed. The shed will have racks for 32 bikes and 20 scooters. The below

renders of the proposed bike shed where done by James from B2 Architects (full disclosure –

James is my husband!). More renders are available on the NPS Facebook page. The

environment committee is now seeking three quotes to build the bike shed. These will be

brought to the school council for approval in the next few months. Watch this space!

A message from our School
Council
Vice President Lucy Sinclair

https://www.facebook.com/NPScommunity
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Next up, the Council discussed Code Camp as an alternative after school and holiday

program. Code Camp offers a range of STEAM, coding, animation and Minecraft engineering

– teaching kids to get creative with technology. We hope to bring more news about this later

in the year.

The school is getting 12 new smartboards. We approved funds to purchase 12 HDI LED

interactive screens to be used in classrooms. Thanks to the school’s ICT team for putting in

the work to research and source quotes. 

Teachers fundraising wish list. Thanks to our wonderful teachers for putting together a wish

list for our fundraising goals. This list, combined with areas identified over the years for

improving the school grounds has been extremely helpful for what we’re raising money

towards. 

 

SAVE the DATES

Trivia Night is now locked in on Thursday 26 October at Welcome to Thornbury. Start

doing the Good Weekends Quiz. Funds raised from the trivia night will go towards the grade

5/6 wish list for new recording equipment. The 5/6's are hoping to get cameras,

microphones, greenscreen and studio equipment to support their digital technology

learning.

 

We were pretty stoked to hear that Parents Battle of the Bands raised $3000! This will go

towards instruments for our new music program.

 

The next school Working Bee is happening on Saturday 26 August – please mark this in

your calendar.

 

‘arts n craft’ and social events The school council and subcommittees have big ideas for

our beautiful school, but we need your help! We can’t do it on our own. If you want to make

our amazing school even better, please put your hand up and email us –

 lucycsinclair@hotmail.com or joanne.pitt@hotmail.co.uk. It would be great to have a parent

from grades 3/4 😊

Jo is exploring options to create an N sculpture featuring a mural at the front of the school.

Ideas so far with Amy (art teacher) have been students decorating tiles on the N. If you’re in

the carpentry/building/sculpture space or a budding handyperson – please get in touch with

Jo. 

 

Are you a knitter or a crocheter? We’ve been discussing ideas of Yarn bombing the

Friendship Tree! We’d love to explore this idea further as a lunch time club. Please reach out

to Jo.

https://www.codecamp.com.au/
mailto:lucycsinclair@hotmail.com
mailto:joanne.pitt@hotmail.co.uk
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NPS Parent Movie Night – thanks to the great bunch of parents who came to the movies on

Tuesday to see the latest Mission Impossible Dead Reckoning movie. Tom Cruise hasn’t

aged, even when jumping from a motor bike off a cliff! 

 

Thanks for reading, 

 

Lucy 

 

Artist impression north side of bike shed 
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Artist impression inside the bike shed 

Parent Payments

Reminders and requests from School Council….

2023 Parent payment Arrangement Curriculum Contributions.

Parent / guardian payments are critical for ensuring Northcote Primary school has the right

technology, classroom supplies and programs to run a fantastic and high-quality education

program. 

The payment of $250 is voluntary, but the School Council would like to encourage all parents

/ guardians to make this payment to support the school and your children’s education where

they can.  

Payments can still be made for 2023 and we would like to remind families that the school can

provide confidential support options for families facing financial difficulties.  Please reach out

to Shaun or Caterina for the assistance that is available to you.

The payment is made via Compass in the ‘Payments Centre’ under Contributions.  Here you

can make the payment or review under the Payments tab if your made payment for this year

has been paid already.

 

Attached is a copy of the Parent Payment Arrangement which was approved by the school

council on Wednesday 22 of February 2023, for Curriculum Contributions for student use for

the 2023 School Year.

 

In 'The Business End of School Life' section of our newsletter you will always find all the

helpful compass information required, and a copy of the Compass Pay Parent Guide on how

2023 Parent Payments 
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to make payments via Compass. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the school's office should you have any concerns.

Kind Regards 

Our School Production will be held at: 

The Centre Ivanhoe, 275 Heidelberg Rd, Ivanhoe.

Students arrive at 6.30pm

Doors open for audience at 6.45pm

Extra tickets released on Monday 21st August.

On Monday 21st of August families will be able to purchase extra tickets for our School

Production. 

This option will once again be available through Compass Canteen on Monday and will close

on Friday 25th of August, unless we reach venue capacity before - we will then need to

close ticket sales earlier.

Parent Payment Arrangement 2023 PPA.pdf

School Production- Information
and Poster Competition
Venue: The Centre Ivanhoe, 275 Heidelberg Rd, Ivanhoe

https://media.naavi.com/macaroni/im-b662a413-36a7-4436-a2e9-503014f74a75.pdf?deg=auto
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Lost Property will be on display outside the 1/2 area on Friday afternoons at pick up time. 

Please have a look through the items to check if any of it belongs to your children. We are

feeling a little overwhelmed by the amount of great, quality clothes that seem to belong to no

one - we even have glasses and 'fit bit' watches and bikes and scooters!

 

We urge you to please label all kids clothes, I know this is an annoying request however we

are sending large bags to the Op Shops every term.

The silver lining.....we have been able to return the clothing to those students whose names

were on them.

 

Many thanks in anticipation

Lost Property
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Save the date - Working Bee#2 -
Saturday August 26th.
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Week 5

Prep Natalie                                     Frances G

Prep Olivia                                        Louis P

Prep Meg                                          Heidi L 

Grade 1/2 Sharif                            

Grade 1/2 Brigitte                           Ivie D

Grade 1/2 Sam                                Harry R

Grade 1/2 Stephanie                     Marek H  

Grade 3/4 Matt                                Ave W

Grade 3/4  Sarah & Nick               James P

Grade 3/4 Kate                                 

Grade 3/4 Eleanor                          Evie C K

Grade 5/6 Steven                            Connor S

Grade 5/6 Izzy                                  Oskar G

Grade 5/6 Declan                            Abbey C

Grade 5/6  Luke                               

                            

Week 6 - No Assembly due to Book Parade Festivities.

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pupil of the week Term 3
2023
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GREEN TEAM UPDATE

 

The Green Team members have been busy over the last few weeks gathering important data

about our school. This is a requirement of our participation in the Resource Smart

Sustainability program. To complete the Core Module of this program, we need to collect

current data related to our school size, how school members travel to school, and what our

grounds look like. 

 

This week, the Green Team members went outside and, using a Biodiversity Audit tool from

Cool Australia, we counted the native/indigenous trees, introduced species trees, and the

number of rocks and logs we have in the yard. All these features are important for supporting

biodiversity in our school.

 

An update from our Green Team
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Here is the data we collected:

Number of native/indigenous trees over 6m tall: 49 (mainly eucalypts, she oaks and

melaleucas)

Number of exotic/introduced trees over 6m tall: 10 

Number of native/indigenous trees under 6m tall: 65

Number of exotic/indigenous trees under 6m tall: 16

Number of large rocks and logs: 119

 

What this means is we are lucky to have a large number of trees, especially native trees.

These are fantastic for attracting wildlife such as lorikeets, magpies, wattlebirds, native bees,

possums and many bugs.

 

The areas we need to improve are the quality of our soil, the number and type of weeds we

have and the quality and use of productive gardens. We are aware of this and with the

assistance of the Gardening Club, as well as plans to purchase bins to assist with the

disposal of green waste, we hope to take steps to make these areas more productive.

We ask that enrolments are completed preferably by the end
of Term 3

Prospective families and children can come and see NPS on a 'business as usual' day, meet

the Principal and other staff. School tour times are 9.30 - 10.30am and prospective families

are requested to confirm attendance by calling the our school office and registering their

name and contact details.

 

Our next tour date:

NPS Future
students 
 
Last Tour Date
for 2023
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Tuesday 29th August        9.30 - 10.30am

 

Enrolment packs are available from our office.

Community annoucements



18/08/2023, 16:06 Issue 12 PDF Export - iNewsletter

https://newsletters.naavi.com/issue/xJmDj9N/preview/pdf 52/68



18/08/2023, 16:06 Issue 12 PDF Export - iNewsletter

https://newsletters.naavi.com/issue/xJmDj9N/preview/pdf 53/68

OSH Club Information

  https://www.oshclub.com.au/vic/northcote-primary-school/ 

OSH Club

northcote-primary-OSHC.pdf

https://www.oshclub.com.au/vic/northcote-primary-school/
https://media.naavi.com/macaroni/im-d9cdc3ef-8019-4035-8689-ebb06fd3bef5.pdf?deg=auto


18/08/2023, 16:06 Issue 12 PDF Export - iNewsletter

https://newsletters.naavi.com/issue/xJmDj9N/preview/pdf 54/68



18/08/2023, 16:06 Issue 12 PDF Export - iNewsletter

https://newsletters.naavi.com/issue/xJmDj9N/preview/pdf 55/68

Join a community sporting team......

 

 

Community Sports
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Parent Payments

 

Attached is a copy of the Parent Payment Arrangement has been approved by the school

council on Wednesday 22 of February 2023, for Curriculum Contributions for student use for

the 2023 School Year.

 

The cost for 2023 Parent Payment Arrangement is $250.00

 

In the newsletter section compass information, you will find attached a copy of the Compass

Pay Parent Guide on how to make payments via Compass. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the school's office should you have any concerns.

Kind Regards 

 

Caterina Carnovale

Business Manager

 

 

THE BUSINESS END OF SCHOOL
LIFE
THE FOLLOWING ARE REPEATED INFORMATION ITEMS, WHICH CAN BE

REFERRED BACK TO BY OUR SCHOOL COMMUNITY WHEN NECESSARY  
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Compass Pay for all school payments - Compass Pay at
Northcote Primary School.

Compass Pay provides a more consistent approach to parent consent and payments of

activities for students and confirm the student’s medical requirements through the compass

app.

Northcote Primary School has a streamline approach to the collection of payments for

Camps, Excursions, Incursions, and the annual Parent Payment Arrangement, and

fundraising activities.

This option allows parents/caregivers the opportunity to have all the information on one

platform the Compass Parent App. 

Cash, EFT and B-pay are available as options, the preferred method of payment is Compass. 

Compass creates efficiency for teachers and the office staff where immediately we will be

able to see if parents/caregivers have consented and paid for the activity. Parents will receive

a push notification from Compass when an activity has been created.

 

We have attached a copy of the Compass flyer on how to consent and pay for events. 

 

 

 

 

Compass Attendance

This is a gentle reminder to parents/carers, about the importance of logging student

absences on Compass. This is a Department of Education requirement. 

 

If your child is absent from school or is going to be absent in the future (for example a

planned family holiday), it is important that this absence is logged via Compass. 

 

Attached is a parent guide to using compass. 

Parent Payment Arrangement 2023 PPA.pdf

CompassPay Parent Guide.pdf

Parent-guide-Compass.pdf

https://media.naavi.com/macaroni/im-b662a413-36a7-4436-a2e9-503014f74a75.pdf?deg=auto
https://media.naavi.com/macaroni/im-f3acdf18-6f6a-496c-9c2d-863de927e9c3.png?deg=auto
https://media.naavi.com/macaroni/im-433106f0-ccd9-4499-83d7-baf6ac12a1c1.pdf?deg=auto
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CSEF: Camps, Sports and Excursions Funds
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Important Information 

Our school gates are unlocked at 8.45am each morning to allow students to enter, the yard is

not supervised before this time. Students can enter classrooms from 8.45am each day. The

gates are again locked at 9.00am when the bell goes. The gates are unlocked again at

3.20pm and are locked by 3.45pm.

 

Helmets

When riding a bike or scooter to or from school, all students MUST wear a helmet at all

times. 

 

Bikes and Scooters

 Helmets must be worn on the way to and from school. Bikes and scooters must also be

WALKED (not ridden) once inside the school.

 

Please note: bike and scooter storage is not completely secure. Unauthorised access via the

external fences has occurred in the past. We highly recommend the use of a personal

bike/scooter lock to avoid theft. The school takes no responsibility for the loss or damage of

equipment stored on site.

 

Kiss and Go 

Just a reminder to families that the Kiss & Go zone is a short-term stopping area where

drivers are allowed to stop and park the vehicle for a short time – no longer than two

minutes – while the student exits or enters the vehicle from the curbside doors. This enables

students to walk between the car and the school, using the safety of the footpath.

 

Ball games before and after school

To ensure everyone feels safe during the busy mornings and afternoons, ball games are not

permitted during these times.

 

Classroom Cuisine 2023

This is the current lunch menu from Classroom Cuisine. Lunch orders are delivered to NPS

everyday, with the exception Tuesdays.

For our new families please note that this is an external lunch provider, all lunches are

ordered online and orders should be placed by 8.30am.
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Please Note: The "Canteen" function on Compass is not to order lunches, it is used primarily

for our fundraisers.

Late Arrivals & Early Departures
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If your child is late or you are collecting them early it is essential you do so through the front

office. All Students must be signed in and out via the Compass Kiosk at the front desk. 

For late arrivals a paper slip will print out when they are signed in, this slip is to be given to

the teacher so they know the student has signed in at the office. 

 

Please note if you have put a Compass note in for a late arrival or early departure (for

example you log on Compass that your child is being picked up at 1.30pm for a medical

appointment) you do not need to sign them out via the Compass Kiosk at the office. However,

you still must come into the office to collect the student. 

 

The Department of Education requires a parent, carer, or listed emergency contact physically

collect the child from the office when it is during school hours. This means we are unable to

allow students to leave on their own, even if it has been logged on Compass. We

understand this may be inconvenient at times so please contact or the office on 9481 0009

and they will do their best to assist you.

 

Also, if you know of an early departure in advance, please inform the office and your child's

teacher, so they are able to have the student waiting and ready for you to collect.

Introducing the NPS 2023 First Aid Team

For our returning families there will be some familiar faces, and for our new families our first

aid team is 

Donna Cassidy 

Caterina Carnovale

2023 First Aid Team
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If your child becomes unwell one of our fantastic First Aid Officers will be tending to them

and will be in contact with you if necessary. 

The first aid office is located in front office (the other end to the front doors)

If your child is needing to be picked up, where possible we will organise their school bag and

belongings and you can collect them from the front office 😊 

Action Plans

Parents and carers are reminded that if their child has anaphylaxis, allergies, or asthma that

their child MUST HAVE A CURRENT PLAN.

 

Red ASCIA Anaphylaxis Plan for use with EpiPen® adrenaline (epinephrine)

autoinjectors is attached below and must be prepared in colour, completed by your GP and

have a current photo of your child attached to it.

 

 

Red ASCIA Anaphylaxis Plan for use with Anapen® adrenaline (epinephrine)

autoinjectors is attached below and must be prepared in colour, completed by your GP and

have a current photo of your child attached to it.

Anaphylaxis Epipen Plan Template.pdf

https://media.naavi.com/macaroni/im-9458746c-8cf2-4940-82cc-22883f68d72b.pdf?deg=auto
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Blue Asthma Australia School Action Plan is attached below and must be prepared in

colour, completed by your GP and have a current photo of your child attached to it. If your

child has Ventolin at school, they must have an Asthma Action Plan. 

 

Anaphylaxis Anapen Plan Template.pdf

https://media.naavi.com/macaroni/im-1a52f4ab-6445-4ae1-a73a-1c08e7f481c6.pdf?deg=auto
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Green ASCIA Allergic Reaction Plan is attached below and must be prepared in colour,

completed by your GP and have a current photo of your child attached to it.

 

 

All plans must be updated annually, one of our first aid team will contact you when your

child’s plan is approaching expiration. 

 

 

NPS Medication Authority Form 

Parents must provide all necessary medications to be administered in the event of an

emergency.

Medications will be administered by one of our trained First Aid Team members. 

All medication is to be stored in the First Aid Room, NOT in the student’s bag or classroom.  

 

Any medication being stored at/administered on school grounds requires a NPS 2023

Medication Authority Form. These forms are to be updated at the start of each year (even if

Asthma Action Plan Template.pdf

Allergy Plan Template.pdf

https://media.naavi.com/macaroni/im-67a3f3a3-bb8e-4925-86b5-d573e8811572.pdf?deg=auto
https://media.naavi.com/macaroni/im-2914d5c5-4e40-4281-ae95-22e80665ce74.pdf?deg=auto
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there has been no change to medications). These can be filled out by parents/carers or by a

GP. 

This form must be filled out regardless of a student having a medical plan. 

It must also be filled out for ongoing medication as well as temporary (for example, this form

is required if a student is unwell and needs to be administered a course of antibiotics during

school hours, as well as if a student requires a hay fever tablet only when symptoms arise).  

 

 

Copies of all forms can be found in the links on this page, alternatively printed copies of all

forms can be collected from Donna in the front office. 

 

 

Duty of Care

All NPS staff have a duty of care to our students – if we cannot establish contact with a

parent/carer or emergency contact, an ambulance will be called if deemed necessary.

Please ensure you make every attempt to be contactable during school hours, have

voicemail set up on your phone and that your emergency contact details stored at the office

are up to date. 

Medication Authority Form.pdf

https://media.naavi.com/macaroni/im-37651e16-b522-46d8-98f6-43d4cd6e12a9.pdf?deg=auto
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Northcote Primary School is proudly sponsored by Jellis
Craig Inner North.

 

Jellis Craig will donate $500 sales commission or $350 rental fee to Northcote Primary

School when a family or staff member appoints a Jellis Craig Inner North Agent to sell or

lease their home throughout 2023. Please Mention you are part of our NPS village to

ensure our school receives these generous donations. 

Our Proud Sponsor
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